
Thank you Friends
South Australian Recreation Trails Inc.

Thankyou for being a Friend of the Lavender Trails.  We rely on your support because, 
although the fee is relatively small, it helps us maintain the trail and undertake additions.  
Your support shows that you are prepared to put something back.  Please encourage any 
friends who enjoy our trails to make a contribution. We believe that our Lavender 
Federation walking trail is the longest in the world constructed entirely by volunteers. Your 
contribution helps.

We now have a second major project underway – placing signage along the Lavender 
Cycling Trail (LCT).  We received a grant which will go a long way to help completion.  It is 
amazing how much volunteers can do with relatively small financial assistance.

Maintenance is a major undertaking and your contribution helps to fund this. We have a 
maintenance team for each section of the trail who do excellent work.  Some think that the 
cost of our maps is excessive.  However the funds we generate from their sales also 
supports the maintenance effort.

We have a wealth of experience in trail design, funding, construction and maintenance.  
This we freely offer to anyone as consultants.  We are working with other groups 
throughout the State who are constructing trails.  In particular, congratulations to Clare 
Valley Wine and Wilderness Trail, The Willunga Basin Trail and the Adelaide 100 all of 
which we have helped along.

Chris Bushell, President
SA Recreation Trails Inc
cjbushell@bigpond.com
0429 400 645

SARTI can also be reached by our Secretary,
Email: secretary@sarti.au
Website: sarti.au

SA Recreation Trails Incorporated (SARTI) is a community-based, non-profit 
organisation dedicated to the establishment of countryside trails (mainly walking & cycling) 
across South Australia's rich and unique landscape, so as to increase the well-being of all South 
Australians and visitors and, at the same time, improve the preservation of the state's heritage 
and natural environment.
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